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NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

Shasta County Health and Human Services Agency 
Mental Health Services Act Annual Update to the Three-

Year Program and Expenditure Plan for Fiscal Year 
2020-21 

Shasta County Health and Human Services Agency is making available for public comment 
its 2022 Annual Update to the Three-Year Program and Expenditure Plan and its 
Appendices, which cover Fiscal Year 2020-21. The public has an opportunity to provide 
input regarding this document through a 30-day public comment period. An electronic 
copy of this document can be found at www.shastamhsa.com. Hard copies are available 
upon request by contacting Kerri Schuette, MHSA Coordinator, at (530) 245-6951 
or kschuette@co.shasta.ca.us. Public comments are to be received no later than 5 p.m. 
on May 31, 2022. Comments should be sent to the attention of Kerri Schuette, MHSA 
Coordinator, at kschuette@co.shasta.ca.us or (530) 245-6951. A public hearing for this 
document will be held at the Mental Health, Alcohol and Drug Advisory Board meeting at 
5:15 p.m. Wednesday, June 1, 2022. 

Public notice dated: April 29, 2022 
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